
Jerome Library Staff Report, October 2023 

 

• Reviewed updated State Data Report file. 
 

• Reviewed Town of Jerome Budget Report  
 

• Reviewed Lost and Missing items with Holds. 
 

Library IT staff installed new circulation computer, reconfigured the old  
computer for redeployment to the Arts Workshop which will be set up 
with WIFI and a new printer. 

 

Received a generous donation from Kate Roberge and Steve Harris. 

Kates Books has been selling their entire book store which has been in 
storage for the past year. Proceeds went to the Library and the Humane 
Society. 

Thank you Kate and Steve! 

 

Book Banning issues are continuing in Yavapai County. 

Corey Christians ,director of the Yavapai County Library Network has 
responded by issuing a public letter to Library patrons . 

Respectfully submitted, Kathleen Jarvis, Town Librarian 


